
 

AAMJIWNAANG 
FIRST NATION 

 

978 TASHMOO AVENUE 
SARNIA, ONTARIO 

N7T 7H5 
Phone:  519-336-8410 

Fax:  519-336-0382 
December 4, 2024 

 

Distribution Notice - Canada Post Strike 

Due to the ongoing Canada Post strike, we are encouraging those who normally get 
cheques mailed, to pick them up at the Community Centre on Distribution Day, if possible, 
to avoid delays. As usual, cheques can be picked up at the Band Office after December 6th. 

If you normally get your cheque mailed and would like to get it via direct deposit, you can 
send your information to finance@aamjiwnaang.ca. Please note that any changes past the 
original November 15th deadline, will be sent out the following week. 

We apologize for the inconvenience. For those unable to pick up in person or receive it via 
direct deposit, we appreciate your understanding and cooperation as cheque deliveries 
will be delayed due to the strike and it is out of our control. In the event the strike ends prior 
to December 6th, cheques will be mailed as per usual. 
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